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From: Bridget Kikta [mailto:bridget@kikta.org]

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 11:13 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX

To Whom It May Concern,
| have significant concerns regarding Duke's Proposed Natural Gas Pipeline Routes. As a resident of the

area | do not want my families safety to be at risk. After reading the literature and understanding the
process | have significant concerns. | beg you not to put residents of Cincinnati in grave danger. |
strongly urge the Ohio Power Sitting Board, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, and Duke Energy to

reevaluate the Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Extension Project.

Sincerely,
Bridget Kikta
513-532-7365
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